

Monroe Country Club Newsletter

THE COUNTY COUNT

June, 2007

ABCD Tournament:

On Sunday April 29, 2007 MCC had our first tournament of the year...The ABCD tournament.



Congratulations for the second year in a row to the team of (shown from left to right) Steve Douthit, John Dix, Dan Parinelli and first time team member, Mark Gentile for winning the first recognized major of the year. The winning score of 25 under par was one shot better than the team of Rob Smith, Brendan O'Brien, Bill Coddington and Chris Miller. Word around the Grill Room is the only way to prevent a three-peat is to break up the team.

MGA Met / Net Tournament:

On Sunday, May 20, 2007 MCC had our annual MGA Met / Net tournament. Congratulations to the team of Joe Krenski and Doug Davis at minus 11 winning this year's Met-Net. Bill Hefferan and Dan Ethers finished one shot behind. Good Luck to Joe and Doug in the regional tourney.

New Membership Drive:

Our "New Membership Drive" is going very well. To date we have acquired over 25 new members.

As you may recall in order to be financially able to make the improvements to our club, both course renovation plans and plans for a new clubhouse and pro shop building, we needed to add 20 new "A" and "A-2" memberships each year for the next 2 years.

Please continue getting the word out to friends and neighbors about our new discounted memberships.

If you see one of our new members please say "Hi" and introduce yourself. Please also ask them to join you in a round of golf or introduce them to other members.

Available, in our pro shop, are brochures that you can hand out at gatherings, post on bulletin boards at your gym, supermarket or at other locations you feel are appropriate. You can also print a one page handout brochure or a full membership package at the MCC website on the "Members Only" page.

Thanks for helping make this newest membership drive a success. Let's keep it going.

Doug's Digs: by Doug Belmont, Course Superintendent



In May we cut down 2 large willow trees and pruned a third on hole number 5. In addition we trimmed the large sugar maple behind the clubhouse. The water wheels are on the course almost daily watering greens, tee boxes and fairways. Fungicide has been applied to the course

and we top dressed the greens on 5/30/07. We are also cleaning up the maintenance yard and discarding old, broken equipment. Flowers have been planted behind the clubhouse.

The condition of our course is good.

Please remember to leave our course better than you found it. Fix ball marks (yours' and someone else's), Replace divots and rake sand bunkers. Thanks.

2007 "Player of the Year" Standings

(as of May 30, 2007)

100 Points – Joe Krenski and Doug Davis 50 Points – John Dix, Dan Paranelli, Steve Douthit, Mark Gentile, Bill Hefferran, Dan Ethers 25 Points – Rob Smith, Bill Coddington,

Brendan O'Brien, Chris Miller

For a complete listing of player points and more importantly, any questions, complaints or concerns about POY points, please speak with Peter Cassidy.

Upcoming Events:

- June 9th, Member/Guest Scramble Tournament
- June 11, VFW Outing Course Closed
- June 15, Paddy Creegan Memorial Outing
- June 21, Outing Course Closed
- June 25, Fr. Cassella Outing Course Closed
- June 30/July 1, MCC's Mystery Tournament Sign up in the pro shop for MCC events.

A 2007 Tournament Schedule can be found posted in the pro shop or on the "Members Only" page of our website at www.monroecountryclubny.com

User Name = mccmember

Password = mccrules

Apology / Retraction:

We apologize to Pete Reilly for printing his name incorrectly in the May 2007 newsletter. Pete was very helpful in performing electrical work during our pro shop renovations as well as some spackling. Pete also won our 50/50 Raffle.....Pete Reilly was probably better off as Bill Riley for IRS purposes though.

Oh well....We tried.

Email questions to: info@monroecountryclubny.com